Barnsley Maternity Services: Short Survey
Barnsley Hospital’s Maternity Unit would love to hear from any Black, Asian or Minority Ethnic (BAME) mothers who have had a baby in the Barnsley area in the last year, or will soon have a baby here.   
[bookmark: _GoBack]COVID-19 has magnified the importance of pregnant women from the BAME community and disadvantaged communities seeking help early when they have symptoms of COVID-19.  Women from BAME communities are 8 times more likely to be hospitalised due to COVID infection.  We want to hear about your experiences of maternity care before and during this pandemic, especially if you identify as Black, Asian or Minority Ethnic.  
Help us to improve Barnsley Maternity Services by telling us about your recent experience with us.  Your feedback could help to change your current and future experiences and those of other people from your community.  
This is your chance to make a difference - be the voice of your community.
If you have two minutes to complete the survey below, we will use all ideas and information to improve the care of BAME mothers, partners and babies. 
Thanks so much for your help!
1. What is your ethnic group?
a. Black African/ Caribbean/ Black British
b. Asian/ Asian British
c. Arab
d. Gypsy/Traveller/Roma
e. Mixed heritage
f. Other (Please specific)

2. How would you rate your opinion of maternity services?
a. Very happy
b. Happy
c. Not happy or unhappy
d. Unhappy
e. Very unhappy
 
3. What was good about the support you have received? You can think about interpreter services, information and leaflets provided, treatment received from maternity staff and so on.
	








4. What could be changed/ improved? Again, you can think about interpreter services, information and leaflets provided, treatment received from maternity staff and so on.
	








5. Are you happy to be contacted to discuss your experiences further?
	Mobile:

Telephone:

Email:





Once again, thank you so much for your time and support!
Barnsley Together Forum , NHS Maternity Services, Maternity Voices Partnership and Clinical Commissioning Group.
